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The  EVERGREENNewsletter

May Event 


Cinco de Mayo Luncheon
The event will take place at the OCB Rio Grande 
room on May 7, 2025 from 11am to 2pm for our 
Cinco de Mayo luncheon. UTHRO will serve the 
tacos. We plan on providing meat, tortillas, basic 
fixings (lettuce, cheese, onion, jalapeños etc) but 
please bring a side dish such as tamales, rice, 
beans, salsa, guacamole and desserts (and maybe 
chips for those who don’t want to cook). Members 
attending, need to let Janice Thomas know by April 
30th. Parking validations for the OCB lot will be 
available. 


…..And while we enjoy the food we thought it would 
be fun to play Loteria or Mexican Bingo, and some of 
you might get lucky and win a small prize. And for 
those who never played the game, think of it as 
Bingo with pictures instead of numbers. The first 
player with four chips in a horizontal, vertical or 
diagonal row, or fills the tabla first, shouts "Lotería!" 
and is the winner.


Again RSVP by April 30 so we have an idea of how 
many tacos we need and what dish you plan to 
bring.


RSVP to: Janice Thomas, email her uthro@uth.tmc.edu 
with Subject: Janice Thomas, Cinco de Mayo.


Bring your loose change for the Endowment Award Jar.


UTHRO

The University of Texas Houston Retiree Organization

Last Event

In April, members met to see an interesting 
presentation, given by our own Lilliana Cracraft, 
entitled “The Many Products from Cactus Succulent 
Plants; Old and New”.  A free light lunch was 
provided.


Come join us for our May Event.


Photos by Henny van Dijk and Janice Thomas


http://www.uthro.org
mailto:flyte99@yahoo.com
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UTHRO 

The University of Texas Houston Retiree Organization 
1851 Crosspoint, Suite 1.204                                    
Houston, TX 77054 


To update your address or phone number please contact 

President Barbara Kelly

Vice-Pres Cathy Findley

Secretary Claire Brunson

Treasurer Margaret Zambrano

Events Janice Thomas

Web Admin Pat Grealy

Glenn Schreyer

Newsletter Editor Glenn Schreyer

UTHRO OFFICERS 2025


	 	 


UTHRO has a general purpose email address: 
uthro@uth.tmc.edu . This is a “forwarding” email that 
will send copies to designated committee members who 
will then forward to the appropriate person.

Including the recipient's name in your subject will be 
very helpful; e.g. Subject: For Janice, BBQ lunch.

If UTHRO members already know the phone number or 
personal email address of an officer then continue using 
that for your communication needs.

UTHRO website

Here’s a reminder to visit our website at 
www.uthro.org for the latest news and photos. The 
most current Evergreen newsletter is also available 
there as well as issues from the past few years. 
Other items of interest include a list of current 
UTHRO members and where/when they retired, our 
bylaws, and forms for membership 
enrollment\renewal. 


Pat Grealy


Member Dues

Hello everyone, this is your friendly Treasurer 
reminding you that April is almost gone and there are 
still a few members with unpaid dues. 


It’s only $15.00 for a couple and can be payable by 
check to UTHRO, mailed to me at The University of 
Texas Houston Retiree Organization, Attn: Margaret 
Zambrano, 1851 Crosspoint, Suite 1.204, Houston, 
TX 77054 or by sending money via Zelle to my 
account.  


Keep enjoying our retirees Facebook page, local 
trips and events trips. We appreciate having you.  


Margaret Zambrano, Treasurer 

mailto:uthro@uth.tmc.edu
http://www.uthro.org/
http://www.uthro.org

	UTHRO
	May Event
	Cinco de Mayo Luncheon
	Last Event
	UTHRO website
	Member Dues
	UTHRO OFFICERS 2025
	UTHRO

